
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

EFF STATEMENT ON EID AL-ADHA 
 
Sunday, 16 June 2024. 

 

The Economic Freedom Fighters (EFF) extends our heartfelt wishes to all Muslims 

celebrating Eid al-Adha. 

  

Eid al-Adha, the Festival of Sacrifice, commemorates the faith and devotion of Prophet 

Abraham when he demonstrated his willingness to sacrifice his son in obedience to 

Allah. This sacred holiday embodies values of sacrifice, compassion, and solidarity—

principles that resonate deeply with the EFF's commitment to justice, equality, and the 

upliftment of all marginalised communities. 

  

As we join in the celebration of this significant occasion, we are reminded of the power 

of faith and the importance of unity. In the spirit of Eid al-Adha, we encourage the 

Muslim community to continue to embrace the values of generosity and selflessness, 

remembering the less fortunate during this time of joy and reflection. 

  

However, as we celebrate, we must not forget our Muslim brothers and sisters in 

Palestine who are enduring unimaginable suffering. The EFF stands firmly with the 

Palestinian people, who face ongoing genocide and oppression, preventing them from 

celebrating this holy day in peace. We call upon all Muslims and people of conscience 

to stand in solidarity with Palestine, advocating for their freedom and human rights. 

  

May this Eid bring peace, prosperity, and unity to all. Eid Mubarak! 


